
 

 

 

 

September 2016 
 

 
Mr Kane Winwood 
A/Director - Social and Other Infrastructure Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
Attention: Megan Fu – Planning Officer, Infrastructure 
 
 
Dear Kane 
 
 

BLACKTOWN HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT STAGE 2 

RESPONSE TO SUBMISSIONS 

 
The Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Blacktown Hospital Redevelopment Stage 2 
(SSD 7058) was publicly exhibited between 28 July 2016 and 26 August 2016.   
 
In total, four agency submissions were received. Whilst none of the agency submissions raised any 
significant concerns regarding the proposal, comments were made around parking, noise and hours 
of construction. One public submission was received. 

 
The attached response to submissions table sets out the proponent’s response to the additional 
information requested by the Department of Planning and Environment (the Department) in your 
letter dated 5 September 2016, as well as the submissions received from the agencies.  
 
We trust that the responses provided in this document will enable the Department to finalise their 
assessment of the SSD DA. Given the environmental planning merits (and the ability to suitably 
manage and mitigate any potential impacts) and significant public benefits proposed, it is requested 
that the Minister approve the application. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 9956 6962 or 
ktudehope@jbaurban.com.au. 
 
Regards 

 
Kate Tudehope 
Principal Planner 

  
 


